
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Welcome!  
Easter Sunday 
April 21st, 2019 

 



 

NAPIER PARKVIEW BAPTIST CHURCH 
Dan Golladay, Senior Pastor 

Miles Becher, Student Ministries Pastor 
245 West Napier Avenue, Benton Harbor, MI 49022 

Office (269) 925-3219 ● office@napierchurch.org 
www.napierchurch.org 

 
 

“Our purpose is to fulfill God’s plan of making disciples of Jesus Christ who worship God,  
minister to one another, and witness to the unsaved so that God is glorified.” 

 

MORNING WORSHIP ......................................... 9:30 A.M. 
CHOIR 

OPENING—Shout Hosanna 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
WORSHIP THROUGH GIVING 
WORSHIP THROUGH PRAYER 

CHOIR 
WORSHIP IN SONG 

Christ Arose ● O Praise the Name ● Forever 
MESSAGE—Pastor Dan 

CLOSING SONG—Because He Lives 

 
Join us for fellowship & refreshments in the chapel 

immediately following the service. 
(There is no Sunday School or Evening Worship Service today.) 

 

EASTER FLOWERS may be taken home 
following the service this morning.  Please check 

your mailbox for a reminder of which flower you chose before taking any 
with you. 

LADIES SPRING BANQUET is coming up on Friday, May 10th!  Tickets 
are being sold in the lounge today through Sunday, May 5th.  Look for more 
information in your mailbox.  See Pam MacDougall or Betty Oatsvall with 
questions. 

 

WEEKLY CALENDAR 
Monday 

Church Office Closed 
Wednesday 
 6:45 p.m. Awana Clubs Awards Night 

Sunday, April 28th 
 8:45 a.m. Choir Practice 

CONGRATULATIONS to our big winners at the Pinewood 
Derby—May Phung (T&T), Maddie Becher (Sparks), and Milayna 

Becher (Cubbies)!  Thank you also to those who sponsored the racers and 
volunteered during the event.  Special thanks to Pastor Miles, Matt Maier, 
and Norm Zielke.  It was a big success! 

AWANA CLUBS AWARDS NIGHT is coming up on Wednesday, 
April 24th, downstairs in the fellowship hall.  Prayer meeting and youth group 
will not be held that night. 

CHURCH OFFICE HOURS THIS WEEK will be 8 a.m. to noon 
Tuesday through Friday. 

SOFTBALL GAMES take place on Monday nights at 6:15 p.m. 
beginning May 6th.  Home games are at Carronde Park, Benton 

Harbor.  The schedule is available online at napierchurch.org.  See Matt 
Maier or Pastor Miles for more information. 

FUNDS ARE BEING COLLECTED that will go toward 
improvements to our chapel area.  We hope to be able to 
replace the flooring, order chairs, and replace the 

curtain/divider at a total cost not to exceed $15,000.  See Craig Barnes with 
questions. 

LAKE ELLEN CAMP VOLUNTEERS will make the trek to 
Lake Ellen Camp in the Upper Peninsula for the annual work 
week.  The following is a list of needs the camp has sent: 

• Paint (craft paints, leftover house paint, any other usable paint) 
• Queen-size sheets & mattress pads (no microfiber) 
• Brooms & dustpans • Good vacuum cleaners 
• New battery-powered smoke alarms & carbon monoxide detectors 
• Tools (any in good condition—hand tools, power tools, etc.) 
• Wood-cutting miter saw 

These items may be placed in the Lake Ellen Camp box, located in the foyer.  
Thank you for supporting this ministry.  Lake Ellen Camp reaches hundreds 
of campers during the summer, along with many weekend activities 
throughout the year.  The deadline for donating items is Friday, May 10th.  
Thank you.  See Greg Krell or Kathy Vliek with questions. 
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